
 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF POST-ELECTION AUDIT 
 
The Utah County Elections Division will conduct a post-election audit of the 2024 
General Election on Wednesday, November 13, 2024 at 9:00 am. Anyone desiring to 
witness or participate in the audit is invited to attend. The audit will be conducted in 
the Utah County Ballot Processing Center, which is located at the Utah County 
Administration Building, 100 E Center Street, Room LL700, Provo, Utah 84606.  
 
This notice is posted in accordance with Utah Code §§ 20A-4-104(1)(f) and 20A-1-
108(4). 
 


